
Monday 23rd September 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

Larch & Redwood Class Trip - Monday 11th November 2024

As part of our curriculum, the children are currently looking at the topic: Victorian Visions. To enhance our learning, we’ve 
arranged a trip to Gressenhall Farm & Workhouse. This will include the children being part of a Victorian school lesson, 
finding out what life was like in the workhouse and lending a hand in a Victorian kitchen and washhouse.

Details of the day are as follows:

Yours sincerely,
Sophie Bugg Miss Hedge Mr Wilson
Head of School Larch Class Teacher Redwood Class Teacher

Consent Please provide consent by 21st October 2024: Link: Click Here!

Departure We will be leaving school promptly at 9am. Please ensure your child is at school for 8:40am.

Food Please provide your child with a healthy snack to eat.

There will be no hot lunch option on the day. Please send your child in with a packed lunch from 
home (normal packed lunch guidelines will apply) OR book a snack pack from the menu on School 
Money. Please also bring a water bottle from home.

NB: Please send your child lunch in a disposable bag.

Dress Code Victorian Dress - ideas from Gressenhall will be sent home at a later date (check the weather on 
the day; may need a light rain coat or fleece)

Suitable walking shoes (no crocs or sandals as we will be doing quite a bit of walking)

Return We will return before the end of the school day so pick up will be as normal.

Cost £11.20 or £5.60 for Pupil Premium children. 
This includes entry, transport and activities.  
We would also like to thank the PTFA for agreeing to make a contribution and subsidising this trip.
All payments need to be made 21st October 2024 via School Money.

Parent Helpers Whilst we don't require volunteers for this trip to take place, if you would like to volunteer please 
contact the school office on 01263 720401.

AIM Federation: Small Schools, Big Opportunities 

https://forms.gle/9rPnHeVGVKU5HjCj9

